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Ms Lyn Beverley

Committee Secretary

Finance and Public Administration
References Committee

The Senate

Parliament House

CANBERRA ACT 2600

Dear Ms Beverley

[ refer to your letter dated 27 June 2014 in which you invited the National Foundation for Australian
Women (NFAW) to provide a submission to the Committee’s Inquiry into the issue of the prevalence
of domestic violence in Australia.

NFAW does not have expertise in many aspects of the Inquiry’s Terms of Reference. However, in
March we made a submission to the Senate Standing Committee on Economics Inquiry into
Affordable Housing which touches on some of your Inquiry’s Terms of Reference.

I have attached a copy of this Submission as our contribution to your Committee’s Inquiry.

Yours sincerely

- Mary Crawford
President

July 2014
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